
December 9, 1982 

NOTE TO DR. FOEGE AND DR. HAYES 

Attached is a letter from Mrs. Diane Schweber, whose husband 
Dr. Saul J. Schweber is said to have received the first of three 
innoculations of Heptavax B vaccine and now suffers from 
Guillian-Barre syndrome; also attached is my acknowledgment of 
her letter. 

I would appreciate your looking into this matter as appropriate 
for your agency, and let me know if this is becoming a problem or 
is an isolated event because I want to provide Mrs. Schweber a 
more definitive response in the near future. 

Thank-you. 

C. Everett Koop, M.D. 
Surgeon General 
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